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CLOSED July 4 and 5 

   A reminder we will be CLOSED Thursday, July 4 and Fri-

day, July 5 in observance of Independence Day. 

 
CLOSED August 1 and 2 

   A reminder we will be CLOSED Thursday, August 1 and 

Friday, August 2 for our annual Staff Inservice. 

 
CLOSED September 2 

   A reminder we will be CLOSED Monday, September 2 for 

Labor Day. 

 
New Curriculum for the Fall 

   We have purchased Creative Curriculum for our Preschool and Pre K classes. We 

will be using some of our Staff Inservice to get trained on Creative Curriculum and 

learn how to best implement it. We will also begin planning and implementing Zero 

to Three Curriculum for our Infants and Toddlers. I have just completed a two-year 

Infant/Toddler cohort in which we spent the first year training on Zero to Three Cur-

riculum. 

 
Water Play Begins This Month 

   We are excited to bring back water play for July and August! 

Water play will be on Mondays and Thursdays. Pre–K and 

Preschool will have water play from 1:00-2:00 p.m. Toddler 1 

and 2 will have water play from 2:00-3:00 p.m. Please see 

Brightwheel for details on what children need to have at 

school for water play. 

 
Welcome Miss Jenn and Mr. Grant!  

   We have hired two new staff members to join our team. Miss Jenn comes to us af-

ter most recently working for a Child Care Center in Arizona. Mr. Grant comes to us 

with experience taking elementary education courses and doing some student teach-

ing as a high school student. Please join me in welcoming both of them to our Cen-

ter! 

 
 

                                         —-Jaime Snider, director 
 
 


